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CalendarFebruary 13, 2020

February 14 
Early Release- 1:45 pm, Shop Open 

February 17 
Presidents Day- No School

February 18 
Logan Family Meal 5-6 pm

February 19 
Boys Basketball Game @ Libby 

3:45-5:15 pm

February 20 
Girls Basketball Game @ Libby 

3:45-5:15 pm

February 21 
Professional Learning Improvement 

Day - No School

February 25 
Logan Family Meal 5-6 pm

February 28 
Early Release- 1:45 pm, Shop Open 

Principal’s Corner
Dear Logan Families, 

Last Thursday, Logan’s 5th graders traveled to Cheney to experience 
a little bit of what life on a college campus is like.  They learned from 
students and student athletes about the importance of school as a 
path to reaching their dreams and attended an exciting basketball 
game between the Eastern Eagles and the Montana Grizzlies! 

Experiences such as this are part of Logan’s School Improvement 
Plan to help students understand both the importance of T-2-4 
(Technical, 2-year college, 4-year university) aspirations, and in 
helping them see and hear from students just like them who have 
found that grants and scholarships can pay a large part, if not all, 
of their post high school experience.  And most scholarships have 
nothing to do with sports!   

You can help your young lion at home by reinforcing the importance 
of trying their best in school and in encouraging them to listen and 
learn about post high school options when they are taught about 
them at Logan.  That, and never tell your child that schooling after 
high school is not for him or her because of financial barriers. We 
are working to show them that there are many ways to get to, and 
through, post-secondary education without taking on piles of student 
debt.  

Thank you for helping your lion dream on! And Go EAGS! 

Brent A. Perdue
Principal, brentp@spokaneschools.org

Attendance Hotline: 354-3496

Dining in the Den

ROAR Winners



Logan Basketball Teams Hoop it Up! 
5th and 6th grade girls and boys have been enjoying the 
basketball season in true Hoopfest 3-on-3 style. Take in 
some of the highlights! 

GU Student Club Brings 
Valentine’s Day Smiles 
Gonzaga University’s Students Against Poverty Club 
visited last week’s Logan Family Meal to do Valentine’s 
Day projects with Logan families.  What a fun time! 

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not 
discriminate on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, religion, national origin, 
the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or 
service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender expression 
or identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. This holds true for all students 
who are interested in participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school 
activities, and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  
Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school 
district’s officers as follows: Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, Ramon Alvarez, (509) 354-7344 
• Harassment, Intimidation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer, Jodi Harmon (509) 354-
7306, •  504 Compliance Officer, Jodi Harmon (509) 354-7306 • ADA Officer, Ramon Alvarez, 
(509) 354-7344 • Affirmative Action Officer, Ramon Alvarez, (509) 354-7344 • Equal Opportunity 
Officer, Ramon Alvarez, (509) 354-7344 • 200 N. Bernard Street, Spokane, WA 99201-0206.



Fifth Graders Take In College Experience
As part of our career and college awareness, Logan fifth graders were invited to Kid’s Day at Eastern Washington 
University on February 6, 2020.  Students were excited to see the University of Montana Grizzlies take on the EWU 
Eagles in a fabulous girls’ basketball game.  Even though the Eagles lost 77-56, the kids enjoyed seeing the game 
and hearing from several college kids about life on campus. 

Winter Attendance Award Winners 
Being at school every day 
is essential to academic 
success.  Logan celebrated 
the students who 
demonstrated perfect and 
near perfect attendance at its 
awards assembly last Friday.  
Thank you to families for 
encouraging students to be 
at school every day, unless 
ill, and to arrive on time so 
that they are On Time, On 
Target!  

If you would like to see 
some pictures from 
the event, please visit 
Logan’s Facebook page 
at: www.facebook.com/
LoganElementarySpokane    
  
KINDERGARTEN 
Ariannah Bannister 
Sadie Floyd 

SECOND GRADE 
Silas Tamang 

THIRD GRADE 
Emelia Main 

FOURTH GRADE 
Anthony Fox 
Jayden Floyd 

FIFTH GRADE 
Jon Tartt 
Quilon Odems 

SIXTH GRADE 
Seth Willard 

Awesome Attendance: 
Students with two or fewer 
excused absences or tardies 
for the trimester earn this 
award. 

KINDERGARTEN 
Lillian Rinaldi 
Wyatt Potts 
Tavin Lewis 

FIRST GRADE 
Zayden Willard 

Juliana Kizzar 
Rebecca Gomez-Nario 
Morgan Daines 

SECOND GRADE 
Preston Pearson 
Aurora Lees 
Paxton Rodgers 
Noah Washburn 

THIRD GRADE 
Fadl Fadl 
Jenna Porturica 
Jailynn Tartt 
Jennaya Barkdull 
Teagan Bickerstaff 
Ian Culnane 
Alynda Neal 
Gwendolyn Norwood 
Preston Harrison 
Jocelyn Howe 
Caleb Nario 
Shamjana Tamang 

FOURTH GRADE 
Alasan Ceesay 
Jazmyne Celeri 

Brooke Alpine-Portillo 
Samantha Arias 
Sandra Eatmon 
Shylo Mayor 
Isabella Aparicio 
Emalynn Covert 
Skyler Lombardi 
Sophia Peaker 
 
FIFTH GRADE 
Arianna Harris 
Olivia Aparicio 
Hannah Gomez 
Christopher Longstreet 
Zytavious Silva 
Andrea Voss 

SIXTH GRADE 
Jaden Culnane 
Soren Hertel 
Diana Ramirez 
Maurice Parnell 
Chantal Kaluba 


